Daily Announcements
December 2, 2019
 
Students of the Month: The 7th-grade teachers would like to congratulate and honor their November Students of the Month. These students have started the second quarter with a bang and gave their teachers lots to be thankful for! Kudos and props to
Peregrine Falcons: Maddie Sylvester & Yuri Melnyk
Komodo Dragons: Zeke Bates & Leesa Pumpuckdee
Iberian Lynx: Nora Bates & Gabe Elsasser
Giant Pandas: Caroline Cassidy & Bo Melnyk
Great job to all!
County Band: County Band students will have rehearsal today (Monday) after school in the band room from 2:45-3:30. Please bring your county band folder!
Art Club: The 7th and 8th grade Art Club will meet tomorrow (Tuesday) in Dr. Alexander's room from 2:45 to 3:45. Dr. Alexander's classroom is room 50.
Girls' Winter Track: Our first girls' winter track practice will be after school tomorrow (Tuesday). Meet on the benches by gym A/B and be prepared for an outdoor or indoor workout
Ice Cream Club: A reminder to all Ice Cream Club Members, 6th grade will meet tomorrow (Tuesday), 7th grade will meet on Wednesday, 8th grade will meet on Thursday. Don't forget to bring at least $5 and be ready to try a new flavor!
Geo Bee Club: The Geo Bee Club will meet this week on Wednesday and Thursday in room 286 until 3:15. See Mrs. Clouse if you have any questions!
Art Club: 6th-grade art club meets this Wednesday for last names A through K. Come join us! If you have any questions please see Mrs. Hoffmann.
Actor's Workshop: Actor's Workshop takes place this Thursday after school in room 152. Please remember to hydrate properly and stretch. See Mr. Langin for recommended techniques and directions to the water fountain.
Theater Tech Crew: Attention all Theater Tech Crew members. Our first meeting will be held on Friday after school in the auditorium. The meeting will go until 3:15. Any questions, please contact Mrs. Koltsaklis
CHOP Toy Drive: Our CHOP toy drive is over at the end of the week! Please remember, all toys donated must be new/unused toys We must receive your donated toys by December 6th. Donations may be dropped off in room 242, the chorus room, or any of the grade-level offices.
Found: Don't forget to stop by the general lost and found near the elevator on the 2nd floor to look for lost clothing, lunch bags, books, water bottles, and more.
H-Pride: The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is free admission into this week's Activities Night. If you would like to redeem this incentive, please write your full name and homeroom teacher’s name on the back of your H-PRIDE card. You will need to drop the card off in the bins located in the library by this Thursday at 2:35.
Safety: Students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone must enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check-in with the secretary.
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